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Proposed Marine Park at The Brothers 

 

          Many members objected to the site selection of the Marine Park. They 

hoped that alternatives would be available for members’ consideration. 

Departments concerned were also asked to consult local stakeholders and 

achieve a balance among interests of various parties as far as possible.  
 

Landslip Prevention and Mitigation Programme - Natural Terrain Hazard 

Mitigation Works 

 

2.  Members supported the programme.  

 

Question on a hill fire in Penny’s Bay 

 

3.  Islands District Office was asked to relate to Tsuen Wan District Office 

the proposal of establishing a fire break where the hill fire occurred. The Civil 

Engineering and Development Department and the Agriculture, Fisheries and 

Conservation Department were also asked to consider the proposal of 

establishing a fire break in Sam Pak Wan and Sze Pak Wan area.  

 

Progress report on DC-funded District Minor Works Projects 

 

4.  Members endorsed the contents of the paper and enquired about the 

progress of various projects.  

 

Report by Working Group  

 

5.  Members noted the progress of the various activities of TAFEHC 

working group and Islands Healthy City Working Group. 
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